
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

City Council 
Monday, June 1, 2021   5:30 PM   Lanett Municipal Airport 

Work Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met on Tuesday, June 1, 2021, at 

the Lanett Municipal Airport at 5:30 P.M.   

 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Jamie Heard, Angelia Thomas and 

Tifton Dobbs.  Mayor Kyle McCoy presided over the meeting.   

 

Mayor McCoy opened the work session and welcomed everyone. 

 

Mayor McCoy recognized Chief Johnny Allen and the EMS staff for all of their 

work over the weekend.  Chief Allen responded about those activities. Mayor 

McCoy also recognized Tony Chandler and the Electric Department for their 

weekend activities during outages. Chandler responded as well. 

 

The City Manager job description was discussed by City Attorney Stanley Gray. He 

stated that the current description was created in 1986 based on a 1966 Ordinance 

and needed to be updated. Councilman Dobbs also had some comments in regards 

to this job description.  Mayor McCoy stated that we would have an additional work 

session to discuss this issue. 

 

Mayor McCoy recognized Ryan Pearce from Goodwyn, Mills and Cawood. Pearce 

updated the council about the progress of the runway. He stated that there was a 

need to do an environmental assessment. He stated that Lanett was the first in the 

state to have the Development Authority office located at its airport. Jody Lowery 

stated that he had been contacted by approximately 15 pilots about hangar access.  

 

Mayor McCoy stated that there being no further business to come before this 

council, motion duly made, the meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. At this time 

everyone present was invited to tour the airport runway. 

      

Attest:  

  

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Kyle McCoy, Mayor   Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 

401 N. Lanier Ave. 
Lanett, AL 36863 


